Dear Upland Terrace Family,

	Our spring break was the first week of April and I hope that it was a relaxing time for everyone with family and friends! We are on the downhill slide for the 2011-2012 school year, and the final few month are busy and fun. It is very important that all students are on time and in their seats when the bell rings in the morning. As we begin end-of-year testing we need all students at school every day. Recently, a letter was sent home with students reminding parents that it is important to schedule appointments and other events for after school hours. If you are going to be checking your student out early for any reason, please notify the office in advance with a note. We are going to be trying very hard to interrupt the classrooms as little as possible.  
	We have recently received the initial enrollment projections for the 2012-2013 school year. We will soon be able to begin considering class placements for next year. If you would like to share your concern for your child’s placement for next year, please stop by the office and pick up a Placement Information Form. It is also available on our home page at www.uplandterraceelementary.weebly.com. This form will allow you to share any information about your student that you feel will aid us in making the right placement choice for the coming school year. The Placement Information Forms are due in the office by April 27th. Late forms will be extremely difficult to accommodate. Also, please notify the office of move-ins and move-outs as soon as you are able.
	Early registration and open house for new kindergarten students was held on March 22nd. We would like to know about all students who are not currently attending Upland but will be of age to attend kindergarten next year. If you are aware of any prospective kindergarteners in our area who have not pre-registered for next year, please call the school office.
	Students who participated in Advanced Learner Testing for the next school year will receive letters and test results in May. School district personnel were responsible for all testing and we will pass results along as soon as we receive them from the district office. Thank you for your patience with this matter.
	Lastly, as the weather begins to get warmer, I would like to remind all students and parents about our dress code at Upland Terrace. Students should be dressed appropriately for the weather and remember that the dress code requires proper footwear. Flip flops and open-toed shoes are not allowed. This rules helps keep all students safe on the playground as they run and get their exercise.   
	Thanks to everyone for your effort and support to make Upland Terrace the place to be!
Sincerely,
Andy Carbaugh

  
